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Atchison city manager search narrowed to two
(KAIR)--Two finalists are named as the City of Atchison moves forward in the
process of naming a new Atchison City Manager.

According to a release from the City, the two finalists are Amy Finch, an Ottawa,
Kansas native, and the current City Administrator for the City of Crookston,
Minnesota, as well as Joe Warren, of Atchison, who currently serves as the
Atchison Assistant City Manager.

The two finalists were narrowed from a pool of 25 applicants who sought the
position.

According to the release, the two finalists are scheduled for a day of tours, in
Atchison, writing exercises, and interviews, scheduled for Thursday.

On Thursday evening, a happy-hour style gathering will be held at the Atchison
Event Center, from 5 until 6:00, allowing the Atchison community to meet and
greet the two finalists.

The position of Atchison City Manager became vacant with the resignation of
Becky Berger in August of last year.
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